
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (July 25, 2024) – Several light-rail stations on the Blue Line will be 
temporarily closed over the next month while crews perform essential platform maintenance, 
Pittsburgh Regional Transit announced today. 

The closures will allow crews to apply an epoxy coating that seals the concrete, preventing water 
seepage into the platforms. These closures are weather dependent and will occur each weekend, 
beginning at 8 p.m. on Fridays and lasting until the start of service the following Monday. 

Prior to the full closures, preparatory work will take place at each station. This will require 
passengers to board and disembark from the first car only on two-car trains between 7 a.m. 
Thursday until the start of the full closure. 

The schedule for station closures is as follows: 

• McNeilly Station: Closed from 8 p.m. Friday, July 26, until the start of service on Monday, 
July 29. Riders should use Killarney or South Bank stations during this time. 

• Denise Station: Closed from 8 p.m. Friday, August 2, until the start of service on Monday, 
August 5. Riders should use Bon Air or South Bank stations during this time. 

• Memorial Hall Station: Closed from 8 p.m. Friday, August 9, until the start of service on 
Monday, August 12. Riders should use Willow or Killarney stations during this time. 

• Boggs Station: Closed from 8 p.m. Friday, August 16, until the start of service on Monday, 
August 19. Riders should use Bon Air or South Hills Junction stations during this time. 

If weather delays any of the closures, the affected station's closure will move to the weekend of 
August 23. 

Further station closures are planned for September and will be announced at a later date. 

Riders needing transportation to the next available accessible station can call ACCESS at 412-
562-5353 or TTY 711 to schedule an appointment. 

For additional information or questions, please contact Customer Service by calling 412-442-
2000, on X (formerly Twitter) @PghTransitCare, or via live chat at www.ridePRT.org. 
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